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We are all created unique and special.  
He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  

1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Eton Porny Celebrates Another Eco-Schools Green Flag Triumph! This academic year, we have continued to lead the way in 

promoting sustainability and raising environmental awareness among their school community, including children, staff members, and 

the wider local community. Their exceptional efforts have once again been recognised with the prestigious, internationally recognised 

Eco-Schools Green Flag accreditation with Merit. Well-done to everyone involved! 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher)  

 
 

LEARNING SNAPSHOTS  

Year 1 have had a busy week! They have loved ‘Chop, Slice and Mash’. They designed a sandwich and enjoyed making it. 
They have also been learning about programming and algorithms. They have enjoyed having a go programming using 
Scratch Junior. 

Ask me: What was in my sandwich? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 have absolutely loved their new design project  ‘Cut ,Stitch and Join’ where they have looked a range of items and 
materials, designed a bag tag and have practised a range of sewing techniques. We definitely have some future designers 
and dressmakers in our class!  
 

Ask me:  How many butterflies have emerged? 



Year 3 launched into science learning about plants this week, they revisited parts of a plant and learnt about their 

functions. They then set up an experiment to explore how plants transport water through their vessels. We also explored 

parts of leaves and went on a nature walk to sketch different types noting their shape, colour and size. On Friday, we said 

goodbye to lovely Mrs Marotte who is leaving us today - we will really miss her. They enjoyed their marble jar treat by 

having an ice lolly in the garden.   

Ask me: What game did we play at swimming on 

Monday?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4  completed their mummification instructions last week and thoroughly enjoyed mummifying barbie dolls in the 

classroom. The House Captains enjoyed their visit to Windsor Castle for Garter Day. They saw the King and Mr Dewar. The 

rest of the year 4 children were able to complete research on the Indus Valley and were the first to use the new 

headphones. Moving the PE lesson to the morning, to try to make it cooler, Year 4 have continued to develop their 

baseball skills.  

Ask Me: What is the mummification process? 

Reception have enjoyed learning about sea voyages this week. We have had fun role playing pirates and even received a 

message in a bottle from Captain Jill asking for help creatin g a treasure map for her to hid her treasure chest. We played 

the game captain’s orders and have discussed ways for people to stay safe when visiting a beach or out at sea.  

Ask me: How can you stay safe at the beach?  



ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 

Reception: Kamil and India 

Year 1: Maddi and Aaron 

Year 2:  Seva and Elisa 

Year 3: Ameera and David 

Year 4: Mila and Briana 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 

Reception: Esta  

Year 1: Yousaf 

Year 2:  Ibrahim 

Year 3: Yavanna 

Year 4: Pranaya 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

14th July Year 2 Windsor Castle Trip 

16th July Year 4 Leavers Dinner 
More info to follow 

18th July  Year 4 Leavers assembly and 
picnic-More info to follow 
Children break up 1:15 

ECO CLUB 
 

Our Eco club were lucky enough to go to the Eton Design School for a bug hotel workshop. 

The children started the process by designing and collecting natural resources such as sticks and pine 

cones to add to the bug hotel. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed being able to use the various tools. 

The bug hotel will be installed at School.  

SPARKLY GREEN 

 



 






